
NWN Newsletter #3 
October 2023 

NWN meets nightly at 22:00 (05:00z) on 3567 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
NWN is trucking right along with another full month. 
 
 
   CALL           QNI 

K6APW 26 

VE6AWI 20 

KC7CW 7 

N0DA 29 

K7EP 30 

W7GB 30 

NG7I 24 

W7IZ 12 

N7KC 30 

KB7WDP 22 

WB7WFL 30 

K6YR 19 

WB4SPB 2 
 

__________________ 

QNI 280 

QTC 41 
 

 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 

We added Carole KC7CW on the 2nd.    Randy 
WB4SPB has checked in a few times and is on 
the Occasional Checkin list.  Welcome to NWN 
Carole and Randy!  

Still looking for space to host a webpage.  I’ve 
reached out to a few folks so hopefully I’ll have 
something to show you this fall. 

We’ve added Dan N0DA as our Sunday NCS. 
Thank you very much Dan for volunteering to do 
that.  Always a strong signal up here too.   

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule. 
 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of 
NWN as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

https://www.qrz.com/db/KC7CW
https://www.qrz.com/db/WB4SPB
mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

